
We are very grateful to Kat Luchene 
for her donation to the City of 
Bonita Springs!  Kat made a      
generous gift of a parcel of land 
known as the FPL Easement to the 
city to be used for the development 
of a park, to be known as  Alakat, in 
memory of her husband Alan   
Goldman.  Kat’s donation was       
commemorated with a Certificate 
of Appreciation presented by 
Mayor Simmons at the February 15, 
2017 City Council Meeting.   

On  February 15, 2017 Kat Lucene received a 

Certificate of Appreciation from Mayor Peter   

Simmons for land donated for the City's new    

Linear park.  Todd Drew (left of photo), Bonita 

Fairways Golf course manager, joins in accepting 

the certificate. 


